
 

 

20th April 2016  
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

Fine Motor Intervention Groups 
 

This half term in Nursery we are going to be running some early morning fine motor intervention groups 
for small groups of children who we have identified would benefit from the extra support.  
 
Fine motor control is the term used to describe smaller movements, usually of the hand and fingers.  
Fine motor control is best developed through activities which involve small-scale movements.  
Developing good fine motor skills is an essential part of children beginning to write. 
 
We already do lots of fine motor activities in school but feel that your child would benefit from additional 
support. We are delighted to be able to offer these sessions. 
 
The group session will run on a Thursday morning at 8.25am–8.40am.  They will be based in your child’s 
class and they will be run by Miss Glendon. 
 
These 15 minute sessions will focus on developing your child’s fine motor skills through a variety of 
short and fun activities.  These will include dough disco, threading, using Lego and tracing. 
 
These sessions will begin on Thursday 5th May at 8.25am. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend these sessions then please complete the attached permission 
slip and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 29th April. 
 
Thank you for you continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Natalie Glendon 
Nursey Teacher 
 

Fine Motor Intervention Group 
 

Child’s name______________________________  Class_______________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the fine motor intervention group. 
 
Signed__________________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date ______________ 


